
From: Rocklee Johns
Sent: Wednesday, May 23,2012 11:09 AM

To: Fontana, Joe
Cc: Baechler, Joni
Subject: Re: 1576 Richmond Street

To the members of the Planning and Environment Committee

The stately home located atl576 Richmond Street was built c.1926. On May 28,2012,the
Planning Committee will consider two things: a request to demolish the property by the new

owner versus a request for Heritage Designation from City of London Staff.

We urge the members of the Planning Committee to recommend the Heritage Designation to

save this beautiful Tudor home. Demolishing the home and then building a multi-residence

structure will forever change the property and the area. Proximity to The University of Western

Ontario does not mean everything needs to automatically become a student residence!

Further, if a multi-residence property is built, the resulting added traffic will exacerbate an

already congested traffic situation.

We have much to say conceming this issue, but have tried to keep this message short!

Thank you for reading and considering.

Rocklee Johns
Patrick Norris
1574 Richmond Street, Unit 19
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